[bookmark: _GoBack]Daylily Club Minutes  Saturday, January 20, 2024  
Winter Potluck   Home of Missy Schoenbaum 1PM
Present:  Elaine Spencer, Curt Snowden, Dolores Fuhrman,  Missy Schoenbaum, Sherri Baldonado, Holly Gordon, Dave Bowden, Susie Poulton, Jonathan Poulton, Cathy Chiavetta , Deb Browne, Sally Dunphy, Corrine Russell, Matt Oberle (guest)  

Susie called the meeting to order and welcomed new members, Sally Dunphy and Corrine Russell.
Minutes from October 14, 2023 were approved with one correction.  

The Treasurer's Report was approved. 
Treasurer's Report      January 20, 2024  Cathy Chiavetta 
Old balance $5785.56
There were no expenses since the last report.
New balance  $5785.56

Old Business
Susie went over our calendar for the upcoming year: 
· February 10 	 Ross Shrigley class at Fire Station 14
· March 16  		 Catherine Long Gates class in Longmont
· April 20 		 TBD possible display garden cleanup
· May 18 		  possible display garden cleanup 
· July           		  Member Garden Tour
· July-August  	  Deadheading at GOSC 
· August-September Plant exchange 
·  October 		  Clean-up display garden at GOSC 
· January 2025          Winter Potluck

  New Business
· We have a new director,  Allen Bonner.  We are still looking for a regional president. 
· This year National will be in Oklahoma City June 12-15, 2024.
· The High Plains Landscape Symposium will be March 2, 2024 at the Lincoln Center.
· Dave said he would like to see  the member garden tour happen all in one day instead of various open garden days.   Many agreed and Susie stated that is the goal if the hosts’ schedule come together. 
· We talked about local and regional hybridizers, current and past.  Currently, from our club are Dave Bowden, Jonathan Poulton, Deb Browne.
· We are starting a list of local hybridizers over the years; some were members of our club.
Dave Werking
Duane Kurtz
Bill Crawford
Jeanne Dietemann
Carl Jorgenson (Iris)
· Susie distributed a member survey to all present and collected them.  Results TBA.

Door prizes including gloves, mugs and a Frizzle Sizzle plant went home with a few lucky members.

Susie adjourned the meeting.  	

Respectfully submitted,
Cathy Chiavetta

